GOVERNMENT

F L ORIDA

December 20, 2017

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs
-AND-
Board of County Commissioners
FROM:  Ajit M. Lalchandani, County Administrator % 7

SUBJECT: Open Discussion
DISCUSSION AGENDA ITEM JANUARY 9, 2018

The following item has been submitted for open discussion at the January 9, 2018 Board
meeting:
 District 2 — Nitrogen Reduction Plan Costs
The memo related to this item is attached. |
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Attachment

AJIT LALCHANDANI, County Administrator
201 South Rosalind Avenue = Reply To: Post Office Box 1393 « Orlando, Florida 32802-1393
Telephone: 407-836-7366 » Fax: 407-836-7399
Ajit.Lalchandani@ocfl.net
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GOVERNMENT

F L ORTID A

To: Mayor Teresa Jacobs

From: Bryan Nelson, District 2 Commissioner

Re: Board Discussion

Date: December 18, 2017

Subject: Open Discuséion Item for the January 9, 2018 BCC Discussion Agenda Item

Due to the Wekiva BMAP 5 year Implementation Plan going into effect sometime this summer
and the draft document available in late January; I would like to discuss the potential costs to the
State, County and constituents in Orange County to implement the Nitrogen reduction plan.

Thank you>.

.A\ m

Bryas Nelson N
Orange County Commissioner, District 2

Cc: Board of County Commissioners
Ajit Lalchandani, County Administrator
David Jones, Environmental Protection Department
Cheryl Gillespie, Supervisor, Agenda Development Office

COMMISSIONER BRYAN NELSON, DISTRICT 2 -
201 South Resalitd Avenne, 5th Floor « Reply To: Post Office Box 1393 » Orlando, Florida 32802-1393
407-836-7380 » Fax 407-836-53976




